LA2024 is a reality!

We are happy to invite you to LA 2024
Region West Jutland has allied itself with
good friends and can now offer a week with
lots of off-road driving, fun activities,
socializing and off-grid camping at Skovhuset

Where are we meeting? The camping area we are using this year is by Skovhuset. It is known from LA2021 and was a
huge success. That is why we are using the area again this year and hope to be able to repeat the success. There is the
option of on grass, but if there is someone who wants to camp in the forest, with plenty of space around you, then
there is also the option of that. There will be no electricity on the pitches, as it functions as an off-grid camping area. If
you need power for vital equipment, we will of course find a way. It will be possible to charge phones, tablets and other
similar equipment at Skovhuset's buildings. We will set up a tent on the site by the buildings, where we can eat, party
and have fun together. There will also be a carriage with shower and toilet set up close to the tent. In addition,
Skovhuset's normal facilities can also be used, where there is a large living room with a fireplace, dormitories, kitchen,
bath and toilets. Every evening we start the big barbecue, where brought food can be grilled and open the bar. Drinks
will be available for purchase at very reasonable prices. Friday evening there is communal dining in the tent with food
from outside, it is voluntary and will be available for purchase upon registration.

What to do ? We have provided plenty of playgrounds in Week 30. From
Monday to Friday, the Team Bertelsen Off Road Center will be open.
There will be planned activities here, including trophies and plenty of
free runs. There will also be opportunities for driving trips in the area and
at least one planned green lane, where we will show a bit of the nature
of central Jutland.

When is it? As always, the national event is in Week 30. The site opens
for arrivals on Sunday 21/7, at 12 noon. The event ends on 28/7.

What does it cost?In order to make the event extra attractive and to get as many people as possible involved, we have
made a very sharp price. The whole week costs per camping unit (car/wagon/tent) only DKK 1050. A whole week of
camping with the family, girlfriend, mother-in-law or dog for DKK 1050. You can also buy day tickets for DKK 200 per
day, if you only want to participate on a few days . Registration takes place through Nemtilmeld, which we also used
with great success for LA2021. The link can be found in posts on DLRK.dk and on Facebook. You can find the registration
at the following link: https://dIrkvestjylland.nemtilmeld.dk/4/

The registration is only in Danish. If it causes problems, it is also possible to send an email with registration for
vestjylland@dIrk.dk and then we help with registration, ordering a t-shirt, food and instructions for payment.

Region West Jutland hopes that many of you will help create a good event and have some fantastic days in the Land
Rover community. We cannot guarantee the weather, but we can guarantee that there is the best setting for a good
national event. Now it’s up to you. Sign ud today.



